
Driver dies in single-car crash on Wadmalaw
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Saturday, March 4, 2023

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County deputies are investigating a single-vehicle
traffic fatality early Saturday morning on Wadmalaw Island.

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded about 2:20 a.m. to the crash on Maybank
Highway near Bugby Plantation Road. A Chevrolet sedan had gone off the road and struck a
tree before overturning. The driver, who was not wearing a seat belt, died at the scene. No one
else was in the car.

Deputies cleared the scene around 5 a.m. Members of CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit are
investigating the crash.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will release the driver’s name.

https://sheriff.charlestoncounty.org/
https://www.facebook.com/charlestoncountysheriff/
https://twitter.com/ChasCoSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/ccsosheriff/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcmWZAof3NDmuIB9wUyuK7w
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/sc/charleston-county/charleston-county-sheriffs-office-1/

